TOWN OF RAYMOND TASSEL TOP BOARD OF DIRECTORS MARCH 11, 2003

Meeting called to order 7pm Town Hall

Members present:

Bob Metz Peter Klepsig Park Ranger Phyllis Burnham

While this meeting was sparsely attended due to an important meeting of the budget committee and the Select Board we held an informal meeting.

The final Tassel Top report for 2002 for the Annual Town Report was reviewed. Phyllis Burnham was welcomed as a potential member of the board A memo from Elizabeth Cummings to bring the Tassel Top Board up to speed as to what the accounts stand as of 3/11/03 was distributed. To start the 2003 summer season the account has \$10,450. This after expenses and revenues since July 1, '02 have been netted together and to that the Tassel Top General Fund account has been added in.

With regard to what needs to be done to open the park Nathan White stopped by and said that the correctional inmafes would once again pick up brush do general clearing and paint the outside of the buildings. Nathan would also provide more wood chips for the nature trail.

The major projects are:

A wrap around deck on the right side of the Snack Shack with a new ramp for the wheelchair.

Replace the bad windows in the sleeping cabins.

The old sign will be refinished and placed inside the gate.

New thoughts: Pete said that he would like to consider selling Coffee and Hot dogs(pre wrapped for a micro wave) He mentioned that there have been many requests for these items. We'll take this up at the next meeting.

The website needs to be up dated on the fees, rental and dates of operation. Also the insert for the brochure needs the dates to be corrected. The fees are correct.

The next meeting will be on April 22.'03 at Town Hall